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Making Education Accessible for All Students  
 
We are thrilled to introduce Redfield College’s Private Bus Service – an 
initiative designed to ensure accessibility and convenience for our 
students. At Redfield College, we deeply value the education and well-
being of every student, and it is our constant Endeavor to create an 
environment that fosters learning without barriers.  

Our Private Bus Service is specifically tailored to address the transportation needs 
of our students in areas where local buses routes are not directly available. We 
understand that commuting can sometimes pose challenges, but with our 
dedicated bus service, parents can rest assured that their children's educational 
journey will be smoother and more accessible.  

Within this information pack, you will find comprehensive details about the bus 
service, including the routes, timetable, and additional information to ensure you 
have a complete understanding of how it operates. We want to make this 
experience as seamless as possible for both students and parents, allowing 
everyone to focus on what matters most – learning and personal growth.  

In case you have any questions or need further clarification about how the bus 
service works, our team is more than happy to assist you. Simply reach out to us at 
enrol@redfield.edu.au, and we will gladly provide the necessary support and 
information.  

Thank you for entrusting your child's education to Redfield College. We believe that 
together, we can empower students with the best tools and opportunities for a 
successful future.  

Let's embark on this journey together – one where education knows no boundaries, 
and every student can thrive!  
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Bus Route 
 

 
 

 



 

 
Bus Timetable 

 

 



 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

What is the Investment?  

$374 (Incl GST) per student, per term.  

20% discount for second sons travel [enrolled at the College concurrently]  

Free travel for third and subsequent sons [enrolled at the College concurrently]  

The private bus service fee will be invoiced termly and payable at the start of each 
term.  

Note: As we are currently in the first year of hosting the private bus, Redfield 
College would like to provide this service for our families free of charge until Term 
1, 2024. The Fees above will apply thereafter, and 2023 prices are subject to 
annual review.  

How can I track if my child has made it safely to and from school?  

The private bus route to Redfield College is a registered route on the TransportMe 
Passenger App (Available for both Apple and Android).  

Every registered student is given a bus pass so that they tap on and off every trip.  

This will enable each parent to see whether their child has boarded the bus and 
they’ll also be able to track where the bus is in real time.  

What is the safest best practice if my child is younger, and I’m concerned 
about his safety?  

For younger students, we recommend that a parent (or guardian) is available to 
wait your son at the bus stop until the bus arrives and is available to meet him at 
the bus stop when he is dropped off.  

How do I Apply for a Seat on the Bus?  

Upon enrolment, more information will be provided on how to apply directly through 
our parent portal.  

 

https://transportme.com.au/passenger-app/
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